
 

UPDATE 10.03.2020 

GUEST INFORMATION CORONAVIRUS 

— 
We are doing everything possible to keep the risk of infection and 
the spread of the virus as low as possible. 

Since Tuesday 25 February, our pandemic plan has been in operation, 
and includes an intensified information and awareness campaign 
among our employees. 

 

In concrete terms, this means: 

• Reinforced hand washing with water and disinfectant soap. 

• Morning check on the state of health of employees. 

• Sneezing and coughing into the crook of your arm or with a tissue 
held in front of your face. 

• Extended disinfection measures on door handles and handrails. 

• SV employees with coughs or other flu symptoms must stay at 
home and submit a medical certificate from the fourth day of 
illness. 

• Holiday returnees from affected areas may only come to work if 
they have no symptoms and must comply with the pandemic plan. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Please 
contact your restaurant manager for further information. 

 

Kind regards 

Your SV Team 


